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Happy spring from all of us at Endo Inc. Root Canal Specialists! We
hope you enjoy this latest edition of our Endodontic Newsletter. It
includes articles pertaining to YouTube and Patient Education,
Radiographs and Periapical Lesions, Antibacterial Effects of Sonic and
Ultrasonic Irrigation, and Self-adhesive Resin Cement Strength.

As you may already know, May 7-13" is the eleventh annual
celebration of Root Canal Awareness Week. Follow us on Facebook
to see interesting videos on how root canal therapy has changed and
improved over the years. We have posted some interesting facts for
your patients about root canals and dispel the myths surrounding this
dental treatment. Feel free to share them with your patients. You and
your patients can also visit our website to learn more.

Don't forget, our newsletters can be found online at
www.endoincrootcanal.com under Referring Doctors, and check us out
on Facebook for the latest happenings at Endo Inc. Root Canal
Specialists North Shore!
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